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High Noon is back with applications opening for their Radiant Programmes focusing on young blessed

couples...

There were two major Blessings this year - one in February and one in April.

Registration just opened and will close on Oct. 20.

We know too well how fun (and challenging) a
new marriage can be. There's a lot to figure out in
the early stages of marriage.

So how can we help these couples succeed?

They need community education support and
ongoing love - in order to become the radiant
couples that God envisions.

"Radiant" is our program for couples that offers
everything they need (and it's free).

This program is just for newly Blessed Couples
(Blessed after 2020). It's for couples that want to
start their intimate relationship with God at the
center.

The format of the program is weekly group calls (husbands and wives separated in their own groups)
including a trained High Noon facilitator. In addition they will receive valuable content on how to
develop internal intimacy as a foundation for a Godly relationship.















